
 

 

Danbury Planning Board 

February 25th, 2020 

Un-Adopted 

The Danbury Planning Board met on Tuesday, February 25th, 2020 at the Danbury Town Hall in 

accordance with the schedule adopted and posted.  John Taylor called the meeting to order at 

7:00 p.m. and welcomed everyone present.  John asked if anyone had a conflict of interest and 

Jim Phelps recused himself.  

Present:       

John Taylor, Chair   

Bernie Golden 

Jim Phelps - recused          

Not Present: 

Tom Curren 

Rick Swift 

Gary Donoghue 

Roxanne Winslow 

Will Cowen 

Anna Offen, clerk 

Guests: Jessica and Ashlyn Hatch 

The review of previous meeting minutes from the January 14th meeting were deferred to a later 

meeting date.  

Opened the public hearing for the subdivision for Jim Phelps.  The public hearing was continued 

to the meeting on March 17th, due to the absence of a quorum. 

 

Acted on final approval of Jim Phelps Gravel Pit Reclamation upon evidence of State 

compliance letter. John Taylor appointed Bernie Golden as acting secretary and the plan was 

signed.  

 

Meeting was adjourned. 

 


